
From: r
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 29, 2017 10:44:51 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-12-17 10:47 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
RON HOBSON

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
These continued increases in hydro charges are not in any way linked to reality.... if the Company needs
to increase delivery fees it is time to reduce costs...
in particular executive remuneration and bonus which are out of hand ... I have reduced my hydro
usage over the past decade by 30% by investing in energy efficient products and curtailing my usage
yet my bills are 100% more...  no other costs have escalated as hydro one has.. not even taxes!!!!

-- Attachment --
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